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Question 

 

“Will H.M. Attorney General advise whether there is any legal restriction on the use of a logo for a political 

campaign by any group of electoral candidates not registered as a political party or individual electoral 

candidate and, if so, what is the nature of that legal restriction?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The requirements of the Political Parties (Registration) (Jersey) Law 2008, in respect of emblems, only 

apply to a political party which is registered under (or applying for registration under) that Law, and that 

Law does not impose an obligation on any person or group of persons to be registered under it. There are 

otherwise no specific legal restrictions applicable to logos for political campaigns. 

 


